
Benchmarking activities 
 

Benchmarking visits were done at Universiti Sains Malaysia (USM), Universiti Teknologi 

Petronas (UTP) and Universiti Kebangsaan Malaysia (UKM) to improve the quality of the 

academic programme and management in FKAAS. These visits to USM, UTP and UKM were 

held on the 12th April 2018, 25th April 2019 and 26th April 2019, respectively.   

 

As a result of these visits, the management of FKAAS will be well-prepared to revise and 

improve existing academic programs for accreditation review applications which will be 

held in early 2021. Among the aspects to be considered are the improvement of the 

implementation of the Final Year Project and Industrial Training. FKAAS also received 

feedback on the important components that needs to be considered in the accreditation 

process using the manual EAC 2017. The representatives from FKAAS were also exposed to 

the preparation and implementation process of the EAC audits that were conducted at 

USM, UTP and UKM using the 2017 EAC Manual. 
 

The outcome from the visit has given a benchmark in improving the quality of management 

practiced in FKAAS. The purpose of these visits were also to evaluate the level and quality 

of practices that involved all areas and aspects in management systems.  

 

  

 
Benchmarking visit at USM on 12th April 2018 

 

 

 



 

 

 
Benchmarking visit at UTP on 25th April 2019 

 

 



 

 
Benchmarking visit at USM on 26th April 2019 

 


